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Welcome to Fridays with the Flock! 
Join us for Human Resources information and insights to help you thrive at work and beyond. 
If you would like to print our newsletter, you can access it here. Happy Friday! 

Fall into Success: USM Keynote Panel 
with President Lepre 

Join us for an enlightening conversation on Tuesday, September 24 at 9 a.m. with 
Dr. Carolyn Ringer Lepre, President of Salisbury University, and Mark R. Ginsberg, President 
of Towson University, as they share their unique leadership journeys, insights into effective 
management, and strategies for balancing professional success with personal well-being. Be 
sure to register for this special event to receive the recording even if you can't attend the 
session live. Register Here for the Keynote Panel event! 

SULead Program Call for Applications to 
close September 20 

As previously announced, Human Resources, in partnership with the President’s Office, is 
pleased to accept applications for the 2024-2025 cohort of the SULead Professional 
Development Program. Details on the specific activities and requirements of this program 
can be found on the Human Resources website under Professional Development/SULead 
Program




